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Dear Title Surname

We are currently reviewing prescriptions of inhalers made by the practice. 

We have noticed that in the last year you have requested a prescription for an inhaler from the practice but that we don’t have a record of a diagnosis of asthma, COPD (smoking related lung disease) or other lung condition being made for you. Generally inhalers are only required by people why have a diagnosis of a breathing problem (such as asthma or COPD) and continuing to use them without regular monitoring could be dangerous for your health.

If you feel you need an inhaler (even occasionally) or are likely to request it again, you need to attend  an appointment with one of our respiratory nurses to discuss your symptoms in more detail and possibly arrange some breathing tests if needed. 

By doing this we hope we will then be able to better manage your breathing problems.

We look forward to hearing from you.
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Many thanks

Yours sincerely
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